
PALM MARCH NEWSLETTER 

Ms. Shannon and Ms. Norma 

 Hello Palm Room Families! Here is an overview of what we will be covering in March.  

 In ELA, we will continue focusing on specific standards to enhance proficiency. In 

Writing, we will be learning how to write a narrative.  

 In Mathematics, we will be learning about measuring and identifying angles.  

 In the Science area, we will be learning about characteristics of organisms and life 

cycles.  

  In Social Studies, we will be learning about Women’s History and Contributions.  

Important Dates: 

March 7th – Movie Night 

March 8th- Open House 

March 17th- 20th – Dr. Suess Spirit Week  

March 21st -No School (Teacher Planning)  

March 24th- March 31st- SPRING BREAK 

Reminders:  

• Homework is due every Friday unless otherwise instructed, with Homework chart 

SIGNED BY PARENT. 

• Iready 30 minutes a day: M/W reading, T/Th math 

• Read 30 minutes a day. 

• PE and Art are Mondays and Fridays 

• Send reusable water bottles and healthy snacks daily. 

Please complete iready homework daily. It is imperative for the education of your child.  

 

                               

 

Ms. Shannon- 

sltait@sbmontessoricharter.com 

Ms. Norma- 

nrangel@sbmontessoricharter.com   
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